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Comment - Dear MIRC, I would like to show my support for expanding medicaid coverage. This would 
allow an additional 400,000 Virginians to be covered who otherwise would be forced to go without 
care. It will also create 30,000 health care related jobs, helping the economy. If we do not vote to 
expand Medicaid then $2 billion dollars of our tax money already paid will be funneled to other states 
to support those who do increase medicaid. It will also help some medical centers stay open who may 
otherwise close. Please expand medicaid in order to help those who are struggling in this harsh 
economy. Sincerely, Joshua Rellick
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